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Bargaining Countdown 

To help kick-off the bargaining, Local 21 will be hosting a 
picnic for all union members and their families at Pioneer 
Trail Park on Friday, May 20th beginning at 3pm. The picnic 
will include food, beverages, prizes, and games for all ages. 
Contact Donna Dams 282.3430 or Kari Noel 280.2880 from 
our Women of Steel group to let them know how many will 
be attending so we can ensure there's enough for everyone!

With our local contract expiring in October, the Union and Company 
have confirmed bargaining dates for June 6th - 8th & June 20th - 23rd.

Be sure to wear your Union shirts on these dates as a sign of solidarity. 

We will be distributing and mailing contract surveys to the membership 
beginning today. Please take the time to fill one out fully. It is crucial that 

we get as much feedback from all the members  to properly 
represent all of us at the bargaining table. 

Surveys can be returned to a committee member or dropbox in the USAT 
office. Additional dropboxes will be available for outside areas. 

Those who fill out a survey and return it by May 20th will 
be entered into a raffle at the picnic for prizes. 
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